Unit  :Presidency

10.02.2023

Colonel Major Hamidou DJIBRILLA HIMA
President
Nigerien Football Association

Dear President,

Thank you for your kind words and keeping the people of Tiurkiye in your thoughts during
these troubling times.

Natural disasters are unpredictable and it can happen anywhere around the globe. We should
all be prepared and taking the necessary counter measures for event like these.

What has been going on in Southeast of Tirkiye is unprecedented and unfortunately quite
severe with thousands of people directly affected. The government and the relevant

authorities are doing their part to help and consolidate families in need.

Today the football family has once again shown its power with unity and consideration. Thank
you for your kindness and for all your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mehmet BUYUKEKSI
President
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